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 Quarterly Recordable Incident Report  

 
 Please check the following boxes if applicable to this report: Nil Incident Report:    

    
Interest holder name: Imperial Oil and Gas 

Titleholder business  
address: 

Level 5, 6-10 O’Connell Street, Sydney, NSW 2000 
Title of environment management 

plan for the activity: 
IMP3.4 2021 Carp 1 

Work Program 

Activity type: 

(e.g. drilling, seismic, HF) 

production) 

HF and EPT program Quarter, Year: Q2, 1/04/2023 to 30/06/2023 

Title details: 

(e.g. Exploration Permit no.) 

Production License no.) 

EP 187 

 

Incident date 
and time 

All material facts and circumstances 

Environmental outcome Or  
performance standard  
breached OR Environmental  
impact or risk not specified in  
the approved EMP 

Immediate action taken to avoid or mitigate any  
adverse environmental impacts or risks of the  
incident, including actions to stop or control the  
incident 

Corrective action taken, or proposed, to prevent a similar  
incident occurring in future 

April 2023 

Carpentaria 1 was scheduled to be sampled the same day as 
Carpentaria 2 in April (26 April 2023).  

Due to a pump malfunction on Carpentaria 2 the sampling 
program was delayed. This resulted in Carpentaria 1 being 
sampled on 17 May 2023. 

Carpentaria 1 groundwater sampling was not undertaken 
quarterly (due April 2023) as per Ministerial Condition 10.  

 

Ministerial Condition 10: In 
support of clause B.4.17.2 of 
the Code, the interest holder 
must provide to DEPWS, via 
Onshoregas.DEPWS@nt.gov.au, 
groundwater monitoring data 
and an interpretative report of 
groundwater quality based on 
the groundwater monitoring 
required to be conducted at the 
well site(s) in accordance with 
Table 6 of the Code.  

Groundwater data must be 
provided within one month of 
collection and be provided 
quarterly, in a format to be 
determined by DEPWS.  

Carpentaria 1 was rescheduled and sampled on 17 
May 2023. Results of the sample were submitted to 
DEPWS on 23 June 2023. This was within one month 
of receiving the laboratory sample analysis report. 

Quarterly groundwater sampling to continue as planned. 
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